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Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1

2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: CM-0041-11
BT2 8DQ

Date: 19" October 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Raychel Ferguson

As you are aware the Inquiry is continuing its investigations into the case of Raychel
Ferguson who died on the 10 June 2001.

The Inquiry is aware that on the morning of the 9 June 2001 Dr. CCM Morrison
(Consultant Radiologist at Altnagelvin Hospital) carried out CT scans of Raychel’s brain.
You will see reference to those scans in the following Inquiry documents: [020-015-026]
and [020-026-055].

It is the intention of the Inquiry to have these scans reviewed by a Neuroradiologist in
the near future. Accordingly, please contact the writer so that arrangements can be
made to enable the Inquiry to obtain the original CT films made by Dr. Morrison.

We look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely
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Caroline Martin
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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